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Tuesday 5th March 2024 
 

Trip to Boston Mosque / Boston Library 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 13th March the children in Year 4 will be visiting the UKIM Boston Mosque 
and Islamic Center to further their learning about Islamic worship. In addition, we will also 
be visiting Boston Library and undertaking a range of activities that we hope will promote a 
love of reading amongst our pupils.  
 
The children will be travelling to the centre of Boston by coach but will then walk to the 
different venues during the morning, returning to school between 12:30pm and 1pm. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1.15 towards the cost of the transport to 
kindly be paid by Monday 11th March. 

 
Please ensure your child has appropriate warm clothing and a rain jacket on the day of the 
trip as well as a drink. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact a member of the Year 4 team. 
 
 
 
Mr Wilson and Miss Coffey 
 
 
 

 


